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Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Andrew Lynch, Michael Quinn, John & Martin Troy, Marjorie Teschke, 
Jim Barton,  

May they Rest in Peace. 
 

We welcome the new members of Our Parish Community: 
  

Liam Jean-Claude Phillippe Adam, Callum Micheal Cullinane,            
Kaitlyn Jane Daly, Ciara Francesca Williams, 

 
Who were recently Baptised 

 

World Environment Day 
Pope Francis published his encyclical on the environment – 
Laudato Si – a little over a year ago. He addressed it to all  
Peoples not just members of The Church. It was very well received 
on a global basis. Laudato Si challenges us to “translate willingness 
into new habits. Many people know that our current progress and 
the mere amassing of things and pleasures are not enough to 
meaning and joy to the human heart, yet they feel unable to give up 
what the market sets before them.” Pope Francis asks believers to 
reflect on our understanding of God and be clear about God’s love 
for the earth. He says “Our on insistence that each human being is 
an image of God should not make us overlook the fact that each 
creature has it’s own purpose, none is superfluous. The entire 
material universe speaks of God’s love, his boundless affection for 
us.” The Theme of this Year’s World Environmental Day is “Join 
the race to make the world a better place.” Let us help to build 
pro-communities. June is the month to renew our personal 
commitment to recycle, reduce and reuse – also a time to join in the 
cultivation of the earth through gardening. 

Divine Mercy Devotions in Our 
Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel 
on Friday next, June 10th, Rosary 
7.45pm. Mass at  8.00pm. 
Everybody very welcome 
 

St. Joseph’s Young Priests’ 
Society monthly meeting will take 
place at the Edmond Rice Centre, 
Rosary Place, on Wednesday next 
8th June after 10.00am Mass.  
 

Corpus Christi Procession 
The Priests of the Parish would like to thank most sincerely everybody, 
who helped in any way, to make our Corpus Christi Procession such a 
wonderful Day of Celebration. We must also remember to thank God for 
such a beautiful sunny day.  
 

Masses for this coming week. 
Monday, June 6th:       Bank Holiday, no 8.00am Mass. 
Wednesday, June 8th: No 8.00am Mass, but Mass at  8.40am to pray for        
             all students beginning their exams. 
 

Holy Year of Mercy on Lough 
Derg 

Jubilee Three Day Pilgrimages 
begin each day until the final one 
on Saturday, August 13th.   
Jubilee One Day Retreats:  
August: 21, 22, 23,24,27, 28, 29, 
30                                    
September:  3, 4, 6, 7, 10, 12, 13,  
17,18, 24. 
Booking is essential for the One 
Day Retreats. Ph: 071-9861518 

St. Vincent De Paul Thrift Shop, Youghal Road, would be grateful 
for donations of clothes, footwear and household goods. These can be 
handed in to the shop, during opening hours.  

Chaplaincy to Traveller 
Community 

 
Cloyne Diocese Chaplaincy to 
Traveller Community and 
Travellers of North Cork are 
organizing a Pilgrimage for 
adult women to Knock Shrine on 
Tuesday, 14th June 2016.  
For further information contact, 
Travellers of North Cork : 
022-71030 or  087-6912440 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


